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What are we learning at Blue Bell Woods? 

Autumn is here, and we have been exploring autumnal colours and textures inside and 

outdoors. Activities have included coloured foam, hand printing, exploring natural resources 

and having fun with coloured nets. 

Links to the EYFS: 

Moving and handling, 8-20 months: Enjoys the sensory experience of making marks in damp sand, paste 

or paint. 

The world, 22-36 months: Notices detailed features of objects in their environment. 

Media and materials, 40-60 months: Experiments to create different textures. 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

• w/b 29
th

 October 2018- Half Term 

• Friday 21
st
 December 2018- Last funded 

session of the Autumn Term. 

• Monday 24
th

 December 2018- nursery 

closes at 4.30pm for the Christmas break. 

• Wednesday 2
nd

 January 2019- nursery 

reopens at 7.45am. 

Families are welcome to join us for autumn themed  

activities. Please let us know if you can join the fun! 
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Happy Birthday!    

The following children celebrate birthdays in October… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marcy (1) 
Harry (1) 

Anya (1) 

Lily (4) Sam (3) Oscar (4) Teddy (4) 

Safeguarding at Blue Bell Woods: DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEADS 

As a setting we take safeguarding and children’s welfare very seriously and keeping children safe 

is our top priority. As such, we have procedures in place to ensure that everyone is kept as safe 

from harm as possible. If you have any concerns regarding the safety or welfare of any child, 

please speak to our Designated Safeguarding Leads, ( Nerys or Julie) in confidence.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Nerys Evans   Julie Alsop 

     Manager                 Deputy Manager 

 

Alternatively, please complete a ‘Reporting a Concern’ form (green form) located on the 

Safeguarding displays in the lobby or main room, and pass it on to Nerys or Julie.  

Information on nursery Safeguarding procedures can be found on the Safeguarding displays, in 

our policy documents in the lobby, or on our website.  

Henry (3) 

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding

